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Noosa Pathways Renewal Works June/July 2024 

 

Project summary 
Noosa Council is currently implementing 
multiple pathway upgrades throughout the 
Noosa Shire as part of its pathway renewals 
program. Since February, contractors have 
successfully completed renewal works at 
seven sites, with an additional six scheduled 
for completion in the coming months. In total, 
thirteen sites across the Noosa Shire are 
scheduled for renewal by July 2024. 

 
Noosa Council’s Pathways Renewal 
Program recognises and prioritises 
improvements to our existing pathways, 
creating a connected and safe network 
designed to get more people riding a bike 
and walking. 

This program follows the successful 
completion of pathway projects in late 2023 
in Cooroy, Pomona and Noosa Heads. 

Timing and community impact 
Construction of the next six pathways is 
scheduled in June/July 2024 with each 
pathway to take approximately two to three 
weeks to complete: 

 Ferris Park, Sunshine Beach 
 Cooroora Creek Park, Pomona 
 Armitage Court, Noosaville 
 Queen Street, Cooran 
 Main Street, Kin Kin 
 Elm Street, Cooroy 

Traffic control will be in place where 
required. 

Funding 
These works are proudly funded by Noosa 
Council. 

Your patience is appreciated. 
 

Project Start of 
works 

Scope Location 

Ferris Park, 
Sunshine 
Beach 

Late May/ 
early June 

Upgrade of 
existing 2m 
wide asphalt 
pathway to 
concrete. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay Updated 
noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

Contact Us 
07 5329 6500 
mail@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject line: Pathways Renewals Program 2024) 

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au


 

Project Start 
of 
works 

Scope Location 

Cooroora 
Creek 
Park, 
Pomona 

June Renewal 
of existing 
2m wide 
concrete 
pathway. 

 

Armitage 
Court, 
Noosaville 

June Renewal 
of existing 
2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
to 2.5m. 

 

Queen 
Street, 
Cooran 

July Renewal 
of existing 
2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
to 3m.  

Main 
Street, 
Kin Kin 

July Renewal 
of existing 
1.2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
to 1.5m. 

 

Elm St, 
Cooroy 

July Renewal 
of existing 
1.2m wide 
concrete 
pathway 
to 2.5m. 

Renewal 
of existing 
1.2m wide 
asphalt 
pathway 
to 2m 
concrete 
pathway. 
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